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The Governing Body of Ysgol y Faenol are considering increasing the capacity 

of Ysgol y Faenol.  

Before deciding on a proposal to increase the capacity, the Governing Body 

must inform you as the school pupils, as well as other relevant consultees, and 

give you the opportunity to express an opinion on the proposal. 

This document tries to explain what this change could mean for you as a pupil. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Improve the quality of buildings e.g. painting 

What is the .purpose. of the change? 

 

Provide schools that are important to the community 

Class sizes that are suitable 

Improving the quality of education 

Make better use of resources e.g. IT equipment 

Ensuring a good educational order for the future 



 

 What does this change mean? 

 Build an extension on Ysgol y Faenol 

 Renovating work to the existing Ysgol y Faenol building  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is the proposal ? 

Increase the capacity of Ysgol y Faenol from 186 to 315 

 



 

 

  

The proposal will lead to ... 
 

Ensure a good education for all 

Create stability in the area 

Equal opportunity for everyone 

Fair experience for every pupil  

Improve education standards 



 

 

 

 
What do you think of the plan? 

Before the Governing Body of Ysgol y 

Faenol decides on the way forward, we 

want to know what you think of the 

proposal to increase the capacity of 

Ysgol y Faenol. 

 

How can you respond? 

Any pupil is welcome to send comments to  

the attention of Governing Body to express 

an opinion or complete a questionnaire. 

 

The Governing Body needs to receive your 

comments by 30 October 2018. 

 

Need more information? 

 For more information and a copy of the questionnaire, visit the Council's web site: 

www.gwynedd.gov.uk/modernisingeducation  
 

 You can contact the Council by e-mailing: 

modernisingeducation@gwynedd.gov.uk 

 

 You can send a letter / comments / post your questionnaire to the attention of the 

Governing Body of Ysgol y Faenol through the Modernising Education Office: 

Modernising Education Office 

Gwynedd Council Headquarters  

Caernarfon, 

Gwynedd 

LL55 1SH 

http://www.gwynedd.gov.uk/modernisingeducation
mailto:modernisingeducation@gwynedd.gov.uk

